You asked:

1.       Have any structures or features been ‘designated’ under the Flood and Water Management Act 2010 since 7th October 2016?
No.

2.       Have any statutory notices been issued advising of the intent to ‘designate’ any structures or features since 7th October 2016?
No.

3.       Have any enforcement statutory notices been issued in relation to ‘designated’ structures or features since 7th October 2016?
No.

If any of the answers are positive, could you please provide details such as the location, description and where I could find out more information?

Not applicable.  . 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

